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4/27/10 Board Hearing
AB 2121

Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY

From: "Cynthia Chilton Hauck" <Chilton03@comcast.net>
To: <commeniletters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 3/19/2010 10:25 PM

EGEIVE

Subject: COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY b
CC: <ecarrillo@sonoma-county.org> MAR 19 2010

| | SWRCB EXECUTIVE
SWRCB Members -

Please know that I have significant concerns about the staff recommendations for
AB2121.

In the present form, the impact on The Sea Ranch community will be huge. Inan economy
that has already diminished property values - this will have a devastating impac'r.-- B

Please consider a revision to the pr'oposed policy that considers economic and other
|mpac1's to current’ waTer' USersl

I have sent sum:lar r‘eques‘rs 'ro Governor Schwarzenegger, Senator Pat Wiggins and
Assembly member Wesly Chesbro.

Best regards,

Cynthia Chilton Hauck
41871 Leeward Rd.

" The Sea Ranch, CA 95497
chilton03@comcast.net
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